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Under the curriculum of Central Board of Secondary Education

Dear Parents

Our school is declaring summer vacation on and from 02/05/2022 till further
notice. For your convenience, you are requested-to stay‘updated in the Whats
app group ... All necessary information regarding the holidays will be shared.

Thanks for your co-operation.
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